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Annual Report 2016-17 
     Board of Directors:  

▪ Suzan Hubert, President 

▪ Keariene Muizz, Secretary 

▪ Nicole Casares, Treasurer 
▪ Membership Chair: Vacant 

▪ Denielle Johnson: Advocacy Chair 

▪ Max Presneill, TAM Curator and Board Advisor 
  

Accomplishments: 

▪ Continued to advocate for full time staff at the Museum through a third Position 
Paper presented personally to and discussed with the City Council members. 

▪ Continued to personally invite the Mayor and City Council to opening receptions at 
the Council meeting prior to the exhibit opening. 

▪ Created a Members Lounge for members and their guests at exhibit openings and 
secured Whole Foods, Rolling Hills Plaza sponsorship for refreshment.  

▪ Supported the Museum staff* in a research expedition to Cuba in preparation for The 
Cuban Matrix exhibit which will open September 16, 2017.  
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Ben Tippen*, Melissa Tran*, Tom Dunn*, Maurizzio Pineda* ,LaLena Lewark, Max Presneill* and 
Eve Rappoport 

Goals for 2017-18 

▪ Secure a Membership Chair                             

▪ Increase membership to 100 members 

                                  


